
 

 

FCC PUBLIC INSPECTION FILE 

 

If you have any questions regarding our public inspection, please call Anita Patrick at  

615-464-2271. 

 

You can access DTC Communications’ FCC public inspection file at the Federal 

Communications Commission website. 

https://publicfiles.fcc.gov/cable-system/021444-dekalb-telephone-cooperative,-inc.
https://publicfiles.fcc.gov/cable-system/021444-dekalb-telephone-cooperative,-inc.

